Stockbridge Photography Club Photo of the Week

×

This week's photo comes from Helen Shardlow, who captured this view of New Town doors.

The Stockbridge Photography Club is a non-profit photography club that aims to operate in a different way from the traditional photography club mould. They have informal monthly meetings where they discuss their photos over a cup of coffee and learn about the month's theme.

Outside of this, they arrange photowalks and trips to various locations and landmarks in and around Edinburgh, providing their members with something interesting to photograph, whilst always having someone on hand to answer any questions.

Our exhibition is ongoing, and Rosie McKenzie has kindly extended the running time. Pop into her gallery on St Stephen's Street. Everybody is welcome, and all proceeds got to charity.

More info about the club is on their website.

Submitted by Stockbridge Photography Club

